1. The Injuries Associated with Consumer Products report issued by the National Safety Council submitted the following injury statistic on Household Packaging and Containers:                                                                                                                     
      Household containers and packaging 233,260
2. According to the Center for Disease Control, the fifth most common cause of a non-fatal unintentional injury was “unintentional cut & pierces” which ranked just below unintentional overexertion and car accidents.  People have reported bloodied fingers, hands, arms and have even torn tendons trying to open those difficult-to-penetrate plastic packages.   
3. A market-research firm, “Envisioneering Group” says it has seen a doubling of consumer complaints because when clamshells are sliced open, the plastic can cut and it’s all but impossible to extricate the contents without weaponry.
4. The Wall Street Journal writes “Despite the pitfalls, tough-to-open plastic packaging is soaring in popularity among manufacturers and retailers.  One of the chief reasons is that the unwieldy packages make it harder to steal ever-smaller electronic gadgets.”  
5. The U.S. retail industry loses $46 billion a year to theft according to Ernst & Young. As a result the retailers “absolutely demand that the packagers do whatever they can to make it difficult to steal their products.” 

